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7th December 2023 

Dear Parents  
 
Once again, we are asking for your support in caring for and maintaining our small holding. The support 
of our families and pupils is invaluable and we hope is an enjoyable experience.  
 
If you are able to help, please indicate your preferred weekend below and return the slip to the Office, 
or to Mrs Wiggs in Ash Class. If you would like to help and have not done so before, instruction is 
provided!  
 
With thanks. 

 
Clare Wiggs 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Name of child:…………………………………………………………………………………….Class………………………………………….. 
 
I can help with animal care on the following weekends:  
6/7 January 
13/14 
20/21 
27/28 
3/4 February 
10/11 
12/13/14 (half term) 
15/16 (half term)  
17/18 
24/25  
2/3 March 
9/10 
16/17 
23/24 
Easter Holidays: 29 March-13 April (please indicate preferred date/s) 
 
I understand that I will need to collect a key from the school Office on the Friday preceding my 
weekend and I will need to return it on the Monday afterwards.  
 
 
Signed:…………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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